
Town of Winthrop
Department of Public Works

100 Kennedy Drive, Winthrop, MA 02152

Public Water Supply 
# 3346000

Dear Water Customer:

The annual water quality report outlines the condition of our drinking water distributed by the Winthrop Department of Public 

Works (DPW) and supplied by the Massachusetts Water Resources Authority (MWRA). We are happy to have a partnership 

with the MWRA in our mission to deliver to your home some of the best quality water in the country. This annual report provides 

detailed information on the MWRA’s water reservoirs, treatment systems and sampling test results including federal and state 

guidelines. Water quality testing information is also presented with information on the relationship between various contaminants 

and health concerns.  

It is the responsibility of the DPW to operate, maintain and manage the local water distribution system. This includes regular 

testing protocols is for lead and copper. In 2010, Winthrop met the Lead Action Level with results of 9.2 ppb and 14.5 ppb. The 

Winthrop DPW has taken the following steps to address lead and copper:

•  Continued our program to remove 7% of the Town owned portion of the remaining lead services together with an opportunity 

for owners to replace the private portion of the service.

 Property owners with lead services who wish to participate in the replacement program or want further details can call the DPW 

at 617-846-1341 or email dhickey@Town.Winthrop.ma.us. We urge owners of older homes to inspect their plumbing and if 

to take practical steps to reduce exposure to lead and other common contaminants. 

further questions, feel free to contact the Winthrop DPW. the MWRA or other contacts such as the DEP or EPA as listed herein.

Sincerely,

David J Hickey, PE   Steven R. Calla

Public Works Director   Public Works Operations Manager


